THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

3011 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-3011

INDUSTRIAL BASE POLICY MAR 12 202
The Honorable Roger Marshall
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Marshall:

Thank you for your February 1, 2024, letter to the Office of the Secretary of Defense
regarding Cnano Technologies, USA Inc.’s announced investment in a manufacturing facility

located near military installations in the state of Kansas. I am responding on the Secretary’s
behalf.

We are working with the Department of the Treasury, in their role as the Chair of the
Committee on Foreign Investment in the United States, to prepare a response to your letter and
anticipate that it will be completed by the end of March. Thank you for your continued support
of the Department of Defense. I have sent an identical letter to the other signatories of your

letter.

Sincerely,

HON Laura Taylor-Kale




